MAYOR PAT SOMERVILLE and CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS:

We are writing this letter in support of cleaning up the environmental hazard at Hamlin
and Adams Road, making way for future development, which will bring additional tax
dollars into the city. With the approved boulevards on Hamlin Road, and on Crooks
Road, the additional traffic generated by this development should not be a problem.
These funds could be used to improve the major roads in the city.

Sincerely, Howard and Phyllis Zellers
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